
 

 

Serving fathers and their families is energizing, exciting and powerful work. It can also be challenging at 

times. The current Coronavirus pandemic has required a great deal of flexibility on the part of leaders and 

practitioners in the fatherhood field.   

Hosted by Wayne State Social Work Associate Professor Carolyn Joy Dayton and University of Michigan  

Sheldon D Rose Collegiate Professor of Social Work Richard Tolman, this weekly discussion will provide the 

place and the space to connect with and support each other.  If you are a director, CEO, leader or service 

provider in the fatherhood field, you are invited to join these weekly Zoom meetings starting May 15.  

We will discuss pragmatic challenges to engaging with fathers during a crisis,  

develop solutions together, and reflect on and refuel from the emotional intensity of this work. 

This meeting will be held via Zoom. You can participate in the meeting using the link below or call-in 
information. 

 Join Zoom Meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86708047984?
pwd=NzVqQkVpOGU2RWN5d2JydGxvbzNpdz09 (Meeting ID: 867 0804 7984 and Password: 8aReYD) 

 Call Into the Zoom Meeting: 1-312-626-6799 (Meeting ID: 867 0804 7984 and Password: 770471;  
find your local number) 

 
For more information contact Carolyn Dayton at 313-577-5254 or carolyn.dayton@wayne.edu or visit 
the events.wayne.edu.  

Weekly on Fridays, May 15 to December 18, 2020 from 9:30 - 11:00 am 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86708047984?pwd=NzVqQkVpOGU2RWN5d2JydGxvbzNpdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86708047984?pwd=NzVqQkVpOGU2RWN5d2JydGxvbzNpdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdX6TV5qAr
mailto:carolyn.dayton@wayne.edu
events.wayne.edu

